


 

 

 

Vicent Beltrán Palanques  

Universitat Jaume I, Castellón  

Spain  

 

ICLHE  

van Wachtendonckplein 4 

6321 BG Wijlre 

Netherlands 

 

September 25, 2024 

 

To whom it may concern  

 

This is to certify that I have reviewed the financial records for ICLHE for the 

period 1 July 2023 to 30 June 2024 and have found everything to be in order. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Vicent Beltrán Palanques  

 

 

 




